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COVID-19

 School Closed March 16 through March 31

 Grab and Go Lunches Served March 16 - 20

 Possible Expansion to Breakfast and Lunch March 23 – 27 and 

March 30 – 31

 Cleaning Schools for Safe Return of Students and Staff

 Procuring Supplies for the Remainder of the Year

 Preparing to go to Distance Learning

 Following Guidance as it Develops



THANK YOU


